
 

 

72nd National Square Dance Convention® 

4433 32nd Street SW, Lanett, AL  36863 

www.72NSDC.com 

 

Hello friends! 

 

Mobile, Alabama is proud to be hosting the 72nd National Square Dance Convention® from June 

21st-24th, 2023. We would like to formally invite you dance and play with us on Mobile Bay for a 

fantastic event - if you have already registered, Thank You! 

 

Callers must be registered as attendees before we can initiate the process of including them in the 

program - so first, please register!  For your convenience we are offering several options to 

complete your registration: first, you can register electronically at www.72nsdc.com/registration. 

Second, I am attaching a copy of the traditional paper form that you can print, complete, and 

return to our registration chairman. 

 

Once you have received your registration confirmation, please complete your Dance Leader 

Profile at https://www.sdconvention.com. If you have not used the site before, you will have to 

register with a username and password. Please ensure you use the ‘Update Profile’ button for 

Mobile, not the ‘Dance Leader Profile’ at the top of the screen! Dance Leader Profiles must 

be submitted electronically by midnight January 3, 2023, if you wish to be programmed. Callers 

who submit after the deadline will be placed on a waiting list with no guarantee of being 

programmed. We expect to begin distributing preliminary schedules in April 2023. 

 

Team Mobile is proud to partner with Scott Bennett of ACME Recordings to offer a free singing 

call to all of you! “Mobile” is a bluesy earworm that dancers really enjoy – you can find the free 

download on our website www.72nsdc.com/promotionalsong.  

 

The Program Committee is planning many great dancing opportunities, including a full dance 

program for SSD dancers. If you call Advanced or Challenge, agree to call for the Youth or a 

Specialty event, please know that your time spent in those halls will not negatively affect your 

opportunities to call in the larger halls. We look forward to having you be a part of the 72nd 

National Square Dance Convention® in 2023. We’d like to note that we cannot guarantee 

record players will be available this year and moving forward – we ask callers who may still 

be using records to begin to make special arrangements for this convention – we’ll be happy to 

help if we can. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out and we will do our best to 

help. 

 

Please encourage your local dancers to join us as well. This annual tradition could not continue 

without you - we appreciate your support! Ya’ll Come Dance & Play on Mobile Bay! 

 

Thank you! 

Travis Cook  

Vice-Chairman Square Dance 

72nd National Square Dance Convention® 

travis@traviscook.com 
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